Charlie Griffith

From: Jen Rondinelli Reilly <thephotographyfanatic@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 11:31 AM

To: Charlie Griffith

Subject: Fwd: 3669 Olde Howell Road Fence

-NOTICE: External Email
gThis email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have verified the sender. If
:there is concern, please report this email.

Hi Charlie, can you please add the forwarded email below from a neighbor to our file?
Thanks!
Jen Reilly - case number CE20-00106

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Nikki Resset <nresset@bbsmiles.org>
Date: September 11, 2020 at 11:26:41 AM CDT
To: thephotographyfanatic@yahoo.com
Subject: 3669 Olde Howell Road Fence

City Of Waukesha
RE: Fence at 3669 Olde Howell Road

To Whom It May Concern -

As a property owner and direct neighbor living at 3668 Olde Howell Road, | am writing in support of the
fence in question at 3669 Olde Howell Road. | have no objections or complaints about the fence
whatsoever, in fact it is the most cosmetic and natural looking fence in the subdivision. | see no reason
that would warrant it to be removed or altered in any way. My "vote" would be to allow it to stay as it is
on the property.

Nicole Resset

Property Owner/Neighbor
3668 Olde Howell Road
Howell Oaks Subdivision

Nikki Resset, RDH

Hygiene Director

Bridging Brighter Smiles, Inc.
262.896.9891
www.bridgingbrightersmiles.org

"The meaning of life is to find your gift. The purpose of life is to give it away" ~ William Shakespeare
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This electronic email, along with any documents, files, or attachments is intended only for the use of the named
recipient(s) and may contain legally privileged and confidential information. If you are not an intended recipient, be
aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this electronic email is prohibited and may be
an invasion of the privacy of the intended recipient(s). If you have received this electronic email in error, please notify

the sender immediately by replying to this electronic email or by telephone (262) 896-9891, and destroy the original
communication and its attachments without reading, printing, or saving in any manner.



